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 Message from Dr Billy Wiltshire – President of MHJA

Dear members, volunteers, sponsors and friends of MHJA,

We held a successful AGM via ZOOM at the end of January 2022, and I would like to welcome two new Board members: Christine Kveder and Yann Jacq, in addition to those continuing Board members elected for 2022.

I am fortunate as President to be able to work with such passionate, dynamic, proactive and hardworking Board members.

As we start to emerge from the pandemic which tested our strength and resolve over the past two years as an organization, we indeed have much to look forward to in 2022!! This year we celebrate the 75th Diamond Jubilee Anniversary year of MHJA with many special events being planned to celebrate this milestone.

We are planning a Diamond Jubilee Fund raising Spring Brunch for April where we will be able to get together again after a long two years of Covid related gathering restrictions and enjoy brunch together as we kick off our show season and also present our loyal 2021 sponsors with their framed sponsor photographs. Please look out for details and hope to see everyone there enjoying brunch and participating in the silent auction.

We are also planning a full show season with extra classes to celebrate our jubilee year. I know everyone is looking forward to Heart of the Continent after a two year absence and we will be hosting a bigger and better show this year as part of our Diamond Jubilee – GET READY!!!
Our beautiful 2022 Sponsorship Brochure is now available in electronic format and for those of you who like a hardcopy, please ask. PLEASE consider sponsoring in 2022 –  no amount is too small or too large = AND please ask your friends , neighbours and business contacts to consider sponsoring MHJA during our Diamond Jubilee year and of course attending our wonderful shows at the Red River Exhibition site and at Birds Hill Park. We are indeed fortunate to have these two amazing 1999 Pan Am Games legacy sites for our shows right here in Winnipeg.  

Our Prize lists will also be available very soon, so start planning on attending the array of MHJA shows on offer this year, bring your young grass roots riders, your young green horses, all those adult ami hobby riders out there, put in your vacation time from work to come to the shows, and of course our high level athletes and hunters and jumpers competing at the higher levels of competition – MHJA is a competition home for everyone and we cater for all levels – beginners to professionals. Everyone is welcome!!
Your MHJA Board and I are excited for 2022 and our show season starting with the Victoria Day weekend show in May and we look forward to participation of all our members, riders, family members, volunteers and of course our wonderful sponsors who make our shows possible.

To end the year we will again be hosting our Year End Awards Banquet and the culmination of our Diamond Jubilee festivities at the Breezy Bend Golf Club banquet facilities.

I wish you happy riding and much fun, enjoyment and success with your horses in 2022.
With thanks and best regards,

Billy

 Dr Billy Wiltshire
President: MHJA

5th March 2022.
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